
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Extraordinary meeting Agenda 14 September 2004 

2. GARREG ROAD – UNDERGROUNDING OF OVERHEAD SERVICES 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Peter Dow, DDI 941 6728 

 
 Pursuant to Standing Order 1.16.1(1)(b)(ii), members Mark Kunnen, Sally Buck, Yiyi Ku and Ron 

Wright have requisitioned this Extraordinary Meeting of the Board “to reconsider as per the Council’s 
request, the underwriting support offered by the Board for the undergrounding of Garreg Road, … and 
report back to the September Council meeting for approval”. 

 
 At its meeting on 26 August 2004, the Council resolved that the item (Clause 1 of the Board’s report of 

3 August 2004 as attached) be withdrawn and referred back to the Board. 
 
 An update report from the Transport and City Streets Unit on the matter of Garreg Road will be 

precirculated before the meeting, if available, otherwise it will be tabled. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: For discussion. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


